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Ken Watts honored with AACUL’s Farley Award 
 

Washington, D.C. (March 25, 2021) – Ken Watts, president/CEO of the West Virginia Credit Union League 

(WVCUL), was recognized with the 2021 Eugene H. Farley League Leadership Award by the American Association 

of Credit Union Leagues (AACUL) during AACUL’s recent System Partners Meeting, a collaboration among 

AACUL, CUNA, CUNA Strategic Services and CUNA Mutual Group. 

The award honors a league employee who demonstrates visionary leadership at the state and national levels. 

Ken humbly addressed the group, “46 years is a long time, but I still have the same kind of enthusiasm I had back 
in 1975 when I started… Knowing that we have a small part in helping [members] financial lives through credit 
unions…that's the kind of thing that has made the longevity not seem long at all.” He added, “I am so thankful to 
have had a career that's been touched by so many wonderful people.” 
 
Watt’s career at the West Virginia Credit Union League began in 1975, as a league consultant, making 2021 his 
46th year of service with WVCUL. He subsequently held the positions of marketing director, director of 
education, executive vice president, and was appointed League President in 1989. With a small but mighty staff, 
Ken efficiently and effectively serves the credit unions of West Virginia by continually delivering strong financial 
performance for both the League and the League Service Corporation, while also maintaining over a 93% 
affiliation rate. 
 
“Ken is seen by credit union leaders and League staff as a model of honesty and integrity. His leadership style 
promotes fairness and integrity in all facets of the organization,” praises Charles Elliott, president/CEO of the 
Mississippi Credit Union League and 2020 Farley Award Winner. “His consistent actions have set a tone and an 
example which others strive to emulate.” 
 
“It is an honor to present this award to Ken.  Throughout his career, Ken has focused on cooperation within the 
credit union system,” praises Diana Dykstra, AACUL Chair and President and CEO of the California and Nevada 
Credit Union Leagues. “He is a champion of ‘cooperation among cooperatives’ which benefits credit unions not 
only in West Virginia but throughout the entire movement.” 
 
“Ken’s cooperative ventures are vast,” shares Fred Robinson, president/CEO of the Tennessee Credit Union 
League.  “Some highlights for me include Ken being a founding Director of the Mid-Atlantic Regional Service 
Corporation; being a founding member and Director of TR Group; partnering with the Colorado League and later 
Illinois to provide card services to credit unions in West Virginia; leading the effort among Leagues (formerly in) 
NCUA Region II to promote a dialogue exchange with the chief regulator in face-to-face meetings which resulted 
in a better understanding of credit unions’ priorities and examination concerns; and working with the Ohio 
Credit Union League in bringing shared branching services to West Virginia.” 
 
AACUL Executive Director Brad Miller notes, “Ken’s leadership, service, and contributions to West Virginia credit 

unions and the entire credit union system are remarkable and very much appreciated. This includes being a 

catalyst in mentoring the next generation of leaders through programs and scholarships Ken has established to 

advance young professionals.” 
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Watt’s distinguished career includes several key advocacy accomplishments, including testifying before Congress 

on behalf of the Credit Union National Association (CUNA) in support of H.R. 3461-The Financial Institution 

Examination Fairness and Reform Act; lobbying Congress on numerous issues affecting credit unions including 

the “Don’t Tax My Credit Union” initiative; leading the West Virginia effort of the CUNA coordinated Credit 

Union Consumer Choice Campaign which successfully overturned a negative U.S. Supreme Court decision 

affecting credit union membership restrictions; taking the lead in West Virginia through CUNA's coordinated 

Operation Grassroots campaign which culminated in a rally on the National Mall; participating in the Save Our 

Share Drafts (SOS) campaign sponsored by CUNA and state Leagues, aimed at preserving Share Drafts as an 

alternative to costly bank checking.  

Watts has served on many key industry groups including the CUNA Board and the CUNA Small Credit Union 

Committee.  He currently services on the AACUL Political Involvement and Grassroots Committee.  Ken was 

honored with the Credit Union House Hall of Leaders award in 2020.  He also has the rare distinction of being 

recognized by CUNA as a Credit Union Founders Club member for organizing several credit unions.  

His volunteer service outside of the credit union system demonstrated his compassion for the less fortunate 

though his participation on the board of the Volunteer Action Center and Community Resources Inc.  

As a past board member of the Mid-Ohio Valley Chamber of Commerce and current member of their 

Government Relations Committee, Ken is a visible representation of the cooperative philosophy that credit 

unions espouse. 

 

 

 

 

Photo Caption: Past Farley Award winners attending the virtual event smile for a picture with Watts. Clockwise: Ken 
Watts, president of the West Virginia Credit Union League; Scott Earl, president of Mountain West Credit Union 
Association; Tracie Kenyon, president of Montana’s Credit Unions; Charles Elliott, president of the Mississippi Credit 
Union Association; Joe Bergeron, president of The Association of Vermont Credit Unions; and Brett Thompson, 
president of the Wisconsin Credit Union League. 
  



  

 

Photo Caption: The Farley League Leadership 

Award was endowed by a contribution from 

Richard Heins, former CEO of CUNA Mutual 

Group, and named in honor of Gene Farley 

(above), former CEO of the Virginia Credit 

Union League, in recognition of his longtime 

leadership in the credit union movement. 

 Photo Caption: Ken Watts, president/CEO, West 

Virginia Credit Union League, recipient of the 

2021 Farley League Leadership Award. 
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ABOUT THE AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF CREDIT UNION LEAGUES 
AACUL is the national association for the state and regional credit union leagues/associations throughout the 
United States. AACUL’s mission is to cultivate the success of individual leagues as well as the collective League 
System by supporting league efforts to advocate, communicate, collaborate and influence policy on behalf of 
credit unions nationwide. We partner with the Credit Union National Association (CUNA) to foster the CUNA-
League System relationship and the prosperity of the credit union movement. 


